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Update on changes to  
Middle Schooling in the NT
A key recommendation from the review of secondary education 

is for schools to move away from the middle school model. 

The Department of Education and Training can provide the  
following updates:

-	 There will be no changes to the current middle school model in 
2025, this means there will be no changes for students or  
families in 2025

-	 The department recognises the move away from the current 
model will take time and careful planning 

-	 Changes will take a collaborative effort, following consultation 
with stakeholders, including students, families, educators, school 
communities and peak bodies

-	 Consultation with Darwin region school communities has 
commenced 

-	 A working group will support the planning and consultation with 
all affected schools

-	 A comprehensive plan, including timelines and key actions, will 
be available in late 2024 and further consultation will occur 
throughout 2025

-	 A dedicated webpage will provide regular feedback and updates 
on progress

-	 Stakeholders, including students, families, educators, school 
communities will receive support throughout the transition period.
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